In 2024, President, Patricia Kitchen, with full support from the Executive Committee appointed Tim Seipt to chair a Redistricting/Governance Committee.  They were tasked to formulate a plan for consolidating the Association’s structure which will allow opportunity for more representation on the Executive Committee and Board of Directors. 

The following plan was approved by the Board of Directors on December 12th.

1. Consolidate to three Association Districts down from six. 
2. New structure of the Executive Committee will include 
· President, Vice-President, Treasurer, immediate Past President, and one non-officer member representing each of the three Association districts on three-year terms plus one overall At-Large member with a two-year term.
3. The At-Large Executive Committee members will be elected every two years in conjunction with the election of officers.

This plan requires a change in the By-Laws of the Association.  Upon approval of these proposed Bylaw revisions the transition plan is as follows: In 2025 Northwest and Southwest districts will elect their new Executive Committee members which will serve 3 years as currently.  In 2026 the members of the Central and Northeast districts will elect one person to represent the “new” Central district along with electing new officers and one person to the new At-Large Executive Committee position. Any questions please contact President Kitchen or Executive Director Lentz.

